From: @ontras.com>

Sent: 30 April 2019 14:58

To: bookingplatform

Cc:

Subject: ONTRAS response to Public Consultation PC-2019-G-03 on booking platform
Germany - Poland

Attachments: 2019-04-30_PC-2019-G-03_ConsultationResponse_ONTRAS.pdf

Dear Sirs and Madams,

Thank you very much for the opportunity to contribute to the approach to decide on the booking platform at the
German-Polish border. As you know, this issue is of very importance for ONTRAS and we are happy to contribute
with our experience to the overall process. Please find enclosed our response to Public Consultation PC-2019-G-03
on booking platform Germany — Poland. This response is not confidential and can be published without restrictions.

Please don’t hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.
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